Thailand to host
Eco-Products
International Fair 2005

The Eco-Products International Fair 2005 will be held in Thailand, 6-9
October, announced the APO Green Productivity Advisory Committee
(GPAC) at its meeting in Tokyo on 24 January 2005. The event will be
jointly organized by the APO, Federation of Thai Industries (FTI), and
Thailand Productivity Institute. FTI Chairman Praphad Phodhivorakhun
spoke to the GPAC meeting on the plans being made for the fair. He
explained that it will run in parallel with the Machinery Mart trade
show and that both events will be held at the IMPACT Exhibition
Center near Bangkok. This will enhance attendance at the fair. Praphad
expects about 120 companies from Thailand, Japan, and other countries
to take part.

For more information on the Eco-Products International Fair in
Thailand, please contact the Environment Department, APO Secretariat,
at: (phone) +81-3-5226-3925; (fax) +81-3-5226-3955; or (e-mail)
env(@apo-tokyo.org.
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